
Phonics workshop 

Tuesday 3rd March 

9.15-10.00 or 2.15-3.00 

School hall 

 

We are inviting you to attend a Phonics Workshop. This workshop will 

have a number of aims and will hopefully inform you about:  

• How we teach phonics in school, the letter sounds and their 

pronunciation 

• The purpose of Phonics Phases  and tricky words and how you 

can support your child in learning their key words 
• The reading books your child will be receiving, our reading 

scheme and possible activities to complete with the books  

 

There will also be an opportunity for you to ask any questions and to 

talk to staff. 

 

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 parents are all encouraged to attend.  

 

We look forward to seeing you.  

 


